
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 03.01.2024 

Notice:                          

 

This is to notify that the college is going to organize a computer related course 

on "Introduction to documentation and data management through MS office 

and Python/C/Fortran", which is will be held on 8th January 2024. All 

enrolled students are requested to join the course.  

Required:  Your university registration number.  

Venue: New Building auditorium. 

Time:  10.00 am - 12.00 pm 
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